
      Newhouse Family         Dick & Carolyn C 
    Loretta Rorvig                    Donna Collins 

  Volunteer Needed       Volunteer Needed 
    Madelyn & Hannah D              Sami Potts 

  Kent Schrader                      Carl Stadtler 
    Gabi & Deeanna D      Volunteer Needed 

 Vedi Ellis                        Dick Carmichael 
     Janet Geer                            Linda Acors 

   9:15 a.m. Traditional Coffee & Doughnuts (FH) 

   9:30 a.m. Contemporary Coffee & Doughnuts (MPR) 

   9:45 a.m. Sunday School-All Ages (All Classrooms) 
   9:45 a.m. Upper Room Sunday School (304) 
 10:45 a.m. Coffee & Doughnuts (MPR) 
 11:00 a.m. Woman of Faith Sunday School (413) 
   7:00 p.m. UMM Meeting (413) 

   9:15 a.m. MOPS (FH, Nursery) 

   7:00 p.m. Adult Boy Scout Committee (411) 
   7:00 p.m. Missions Committee Meeting (Library) 

 10:00 a.m. Staff Meeting (Library) 

   3:00 p.m. Emmaus Meeting (Library) 
   6:30 p.m. SECA Banquet (FH) 

  9:00 a.m. Prayers & Squares (MPR) 

   6:00 p.m. Prayer Service (Sanctuary) 
   7:00 p.m. Education Meeting (Library) 

   9:00 a.m. Prayer Group (Library) 

   9:30 a.m. Thursday AM Bible Study (413) 
   5:30 p.m. Catherine Stanley Bell Ringers (202, 203) 
   6:30 p.m. Chancel Choir (Sanctuary) 
   7:00 p.m. Praise Team (MPR) 

  3:30 p.m. Micah Ministries (Shiloh Baptist Church) 

  8:00 a.m. Community Breakfast (FH) 

   9:30 a.m. Stephen Ministry Meeting (411) 
 11:00 a.m. Boy Scout Honor Court Raindate (FH) 

Budget Donations           $  29,575.51 
Budget Expenses     33,076.99 
Budget Balance for April    -(3,501.48) 
Budget Balance to date    -(     83.77) 
Building Fund Donations for April     1,870.00 
GYTTE Easter Offering      3,709.00 
YWAM donations          580.00 
Yard Sale       2,532.52 

Attendance:  (8:15) (9:45) (11:00) 
                   74                       59               52 

Sunday School:        57 

)

FLAG RETIRING – DEADLINE TODAY 
Girl Scout Troop 3721 will be retiring flags in May. If you, 
your family or friends have flags that need to be respectfully 
retired, we’d love to help. Today is the last day we will 
collect flags. For more information, contact Becky Morris at 
b5morris@msn.com or by cell or text at 540-455-3610. 

UMM MEETING - TONIGHT 
The men will meet in room 413 at 7:00 p.m. We will be 
discussing the Mystery Man of the Month, “Dan”. There will 
be a short business meeting to get an update on our 
sponsorships of Boy Scout Troop 847, Westview Camp, 
Voices of the Martyrs, International Child and YWAM. We 
will also discuss the Community Breakfast, Fishing Rodeo 
and the results of Sunrise Breakfast and the Chicken BBQ. 
All men of the church and community are welcome.  

SECA RECOGNITION DINNER – TUESDAY 
SECA’s Volunteer Recognition Dinner and Annual Meeting 
is May 14th at 6:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. ALL are 
invited to attend and are encouraged to bring a spouse, 
friend, or prospective member. All guests are asked to bring 
a covered dish or dessert. The meat, drinks, and bread are 
provided. Hope to see you there! 

PRAYER SERVICE – WEDNESDAY 
Our Wednesday Prayer Service will be in the Sanctuary on 
May 15th at 6:00 p.m. Please bring your prayer concerns to 
share and be thinking about what it means to pray without 
ceasing. 1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 says, “Rejoice always; 
pray without ceasing; in everything give thanks; for this is 
God’s will for you in Christ Jesus.” 

MAY MICAH MEAL - FRIDAY 
Next Friday is the TUMC Micah Meal at Shiloh Baptist 
Church featuring our summer menu. Signup sheets for food 
donations are out in the MPR and by the Fellowship Hall. If 
you can deliver your donations by 10:00 a.m. on Friday, that 
is a great help for those checking the final inventory, 
thawing out frozen items, making last minute purchases, 
etc. If you plan to help prepare the meal, a good time to 
arrive at Shiloh Baptist Church is around 4:00 p.m. To help 
serve the meal, please arrive around 4:30 p.m. – 4:45 p.m. 
Thank you for your donations and help at the meal. 

COMMUNITY BREAKFAST – SATURDAY 
Join us in the Fellowship Hall on May 18th for this 99 cent 
breakfast. Arrive by 7:30 a.m. to help! We will serve 
breakfast from 8:00 a.m. until 10:00 a.m. If you have any 
questions, contact Dave Kellison at davekellison@aol.com 
or Becky Morris at b5morris@msn.com.

mailto:b5morris@msn.com
mailto:davekellison@aol.com
mailto:b5morris@msn.com


 

 

 Every Sunday - ALL SERVICES - Nursery for newborns 
and toddlers is downstairs in Rooms 415 and 416 

 9:30 a.m. until 9:50 a.m. - Children’s Choir for 2nd 
through 8th grade kids meets in the Sanctuary 

 9:45 a.m. until 10:45 a.m.--Sunday School for all ages 

MOPS - TOMORROW  
Join us on tomorrow in the Fellowship Hall from 9:15 a.m. 
until 11:30 a.m. Fire Up Your Talent is the topic for our last 
MOPS meeting of the 2018/2019 year. We will be 
exchanging gifts of our talents with one another. Childcare 
will be provided by the Moppet volunteers in the Nursery.  

MPKIDS – MAY 19TH 
Attention secret agents, our last mission of the 2018/2019 
year will be on May 19th. We will be helping animals at the 
SPCA. Please meet at the SPCA, 10819 Courthouse Road, 
Fredericksburg, 22408 at 2:00 p.m. A grown up needs to 
stay with you on this mission! Your bonus mission is to 
collect cat toys, kitten food, cat food, puppy food, dog food, 
and cat litter to bring to help the animals. For questions, call 
Amy Reardon at 540-845-4051. 
 

ANY youth in grades 6-12 are welcome to join. Contact 
Melissa Keylor at needingserenity@gmail.com or Stacey 
Lawson (call/text) at 540-848-0386 for questions. 

Jr./Sr. High Youth Calendar 
Today No Meeting. Enjoy Mother’s Day with your moms. 
May 19 No Meeting. Enjoy the Homecoming Luncheon. 
 Today is the last day for pie the Pastor CFF  
 fundraiser donations. 

CONFIRMATION CLASS HOMEWORK REMINDER 
This is a reminder that your homework is to attend a 
Homecoming Service next Sunday. 

WESTVIEW ON THE JAMES SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE 

The UMM will again offer scholarships to youth who want to 
attend a summer camp. There will be $230 scholarships for 
members and $100 scholarships for non-members. To 
qualify, you must submit a request. Written requests can be 
placed in the UMM mailbox in the Fellowship Hall, given to 
Dick Carmichael or David Kellison or emailed to 
fewellc@comcast.net. 

PIE THE PASTOR – DONATION DEADLINE 
Sunday, May 19th at 2:00 p.m. is the last time to Support 
Team Scottie in the fight against CF. A donation bucket is 
set up in the MPR and the Fellowship Hall. Drop your 
donation in the bucket anonymously or write down your 
donation amount on the clipboards at the bucket if you want 
a chance to pie Pastor Jim! The highest donor will get to pie 
Pastor Jim at the Church Council meeting on June 3rd. The 
highest donation so far is $50. Who will raise the bar! 

DIRECTOR OF YOUTH MINISTRY JOB POSTING  
Tabernacle is seeking a part-time Director of Youth Ministry. 
Resumes will be accepted through May 20th. Resumes 
should be emailed to admin.assistant@tabumc.org or 
mailed to Tabernacle United Methodist Church, 7310A Old 
Plank Road, Fredericksburg, VA 22407. For a complete job 
description, please visit our website at www.tabumc.org.  
 

HOMECOMING – MAY 19TH 
The Rev. Gary Robbins is speaking. The Contemporary 
Service is at 9:45 a.m. in the MPR, and the Traditional 
Service is at 11:00 a.m. in the Sanctuary. There will be no 
8:15 a.m. Traditional Service. A luncheon will be in the MPR 
following services. Please bring your favorite side dish 
and/or dessert to share. Please bring your donations for 
lunch before or after the 9:45 a.m. service. The entrée, 
bread and drinks will be provided. A decorating activity will 
be available for children to do while volunteers set up MPR. 

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE – MAY 20TH 
Tabernacle’s Red Cross Blood Drive will be on Monday, 
May 20th in the MPR from 3:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m. For an 
appointment, you may call 1-800-RED-CROSS or register 
online at our website www.tabumc.org. Click on “More” and 
then "Blood Drive”. Walk-ins are always welcome; however, 
appointments are given priority. If you have any questions, 
please contact Kent Schrader at 540-760-8242 or Judy 
Schrader at 540-847-8243. 

CROSSBEARERS – MAY 28TH 
The 4th Tuesday of each month, people from Tabernacle 
and Peace UMC go to Woodmont Nursing Facility from 
10:00 a.m. until 10:45 a.m. to visit, have fellowship, sing 
hymns and have a short devotion. 

LUNCH BUNCH –MAY 29TH 
Join us in the Fellowship Hall on Wednesday, May 29th at 
Noon for the last Lunch Bunch before summer. We meet the 
last Wednesday of each month to share a meal and some 
fellowship. Bring a dish to share. Drinks and dessert are 
provided. All are welcome! 
 

REBUILDING TOGETHER FOLLOWUP 
Thanks to all of the volunteers on Rebuilding Day, we were 
able to accomplish a ton of work on Keenan’s house in 
Spotsylvania County. We still have some work left on the 
bathroom which will be completed soon. Tabernacle is 
blessed with having a cadre of willing volunteers at all skill 
levels to help with Rebuilding. Thanks to you, we made a 
difference for Keenan. 
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